
23 March 2020 

Dear students, 

We would like to thank you for your patience regarding the ongoing changes to our 
COVID-19 response, as we adjust to an ever-changing situation. We want to make sure that 
you, our students, are able to continue with your studies.
 
This afternoon the Government made an announcement that NZ will move to a Level 3 alert 
immediately, and move to a Level 4 alert over the next 48 hours.  A Level 4 alert means that 
Future Skills campuses will be closed.  For further information on alert levels and updates, 
please refer to COVID-19 Alert Levels.  We will let you know when you will be able to return 
to the campus. 
 
We are making final preparations to deliver your training during the lockdown of the campus.   
We will be using distance learning and correspondence, so that you can continue with your 
learning.  Your tutor will be in touch with you by email and phone as to how we will proceed 
with your studies.  Some classrooms are already set to use Microsoft Team, Outlook Team, 
Google Classroom, Skype, WhatsApp group chat, Messenger and Viber groups, to stay 
connected to the classroom. If you do not have access to internet and computers, you will 
be sent one months supply of course materials and assessments, and your tutor will be in 
touch with you by phone.  Please make sure that we have your correct home address, email 
and phone number. 
 
As the impact of the coronavirus continues to evolve, we face this unprecedented situation 
together. The pandemic is affecting all of us and we want to do our best to make sure all of 
us can go about our daily lives as normally as possible.   
 
Stay well.
 
Kind regards

Sam Alavi 

CEO 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.education.govt.nz%2Fnovel-coronavirus-2019-ncov-3%2F&data=02%7C01%7Csam%40futureskills.co.nz%7C563689f1315d45b7d2e408d7ca1d76c3%7C0975ea8a33cc421fb5e2db5c59c41fcc%7C1%7C0%7C637200100213177280&sdata=1BC93XO9ShvD%2FwLihTZh%2Br9tCNJUvODmjtozsRfJAPo%3D&reserved=0
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.health.govt.nz%2Four-work%2Fdiseases-and-conditions%2Fcovid-19-novel-coronavirus&data=02%7C01%7Csam%40futureskills.co.nz%7C563689f1315d45b7d2e408d7ca1d76c3%7C0975ea8a33cc421fb5e2db5c59c41fcc%7C1%7C0%7C637200100213177280&sdata=pcqv9OegmCAcvL%2FBTDzQ%2F1JOqEBCKq1AZZocU6ZOcmM%3D&reserved=0

	COVID-19:  HEALTH AND SAFETY MEASURES
	STUDENTS
	19 March 2020



